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Public Service Announcement
Nunavut Territorial Parks asks visitors to pack tents

Start Date: September 20, 2013
End Date: September 30, 2013
lgaluit, NU 30 sec

Nunavut Territorial Parks is preparing for the winter season!

Visitors to Sylvia Grinnell Territorial Park are asked to pack tents away for the winter to
minimize damage from site debris that blows around the park. Tents do not need to be

removed from the park, but it's important to pack down sites.

If you need help getting into your site, please contact the Nunavut Territorial Parks
office in Igaluit by phone at 867-975-2350. Nunavut Territorial Parks would like to thank

visitors and residents for their continued support.
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Acting Manager of Communications
Department of Environment
867-975-7720

trossl@gov.nu.ca
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News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnagtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca.

Tubagtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnagtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca.

Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnagtun et en frangais a : www.gov.nu.ca.
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